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   WELCOME
Olton and West Warwickshire Hockey club started over 100 years ago initially with men’s hockey followed several years later with the establishment of the ladies section. The two sections although very supportive of each other were not officially united as one club until November 2005 when the two sections agreed to be one club. This unification has strengthened the club operationally and socially.  
The club boasts significant hockey success over the years producing many internationals, winning many trophies and our men’s and ladies teams 1st XI ‘s competing at the highest level; the English Premier National league. Today the club continues to compete at highest levels  producing International players as well as providing an environment for those who wish to play the hockey for fitness and enjoyment what ever their ability or age.  

The club runs 6 mens teams, 6 ladies teams, a veterans team , a mixed team, Badgers and Vixens ( adult and under 13 year olds  teams ), adult development teams and has a thriving junior section where its juniors members play in adult leagues and own age group matches. The Ladies First XI  are playing at the highest level possible in England  last year coming second in the English National premiere league. Our Men’s first team play in the Midland premier league and hope to gain promotion to the National league in the near future!    
Our Mission is  “To provide a welcoming, friendly and safe environment within which players of all ages and abilities can participate in and enjoy all aspects of the game.  To offer its members the opportunities and technical support to excel at all levels of the sport, whilst instilling in the club members, the virtues of sportsmanship, Club pride and etiquette towards fellow members, officials and opponents alike.  To provide the community as a whole with a beacon of sporting excellence open to all.”
On behalf of the club we would like to welcome you to Olton and West Warwickshire Hockey club.

The main point of contact for players will usually be your team captain, however we encourage all members to take an active role in the running of the club, so please feel free to contact the section chairman or any other official with comments and suggestions.

Best regards and welcome to our hockey club

Ian Hill, Jacqueline  Shorrocks  and John Warner 

Chairman of different sections







